Re: Service Orientated Architecture (SOA) Survey

According to recent surveys, the Government is expected to significantly increase their investments in SOA-based services in 2007.  The majority of respondents of these surveys rated SOA as 'important' to their overall IT and business strategy”.  Although industry research groups have published numerous surveys, most are related to future opportunities and IT spending for SOA initiatives. In addition, these surveys are from the perspective of the Industry / Vendor community and not from that of a Government Agency.  Furthermore, the three main factors required for SOA success are people, processes, and technologies; the people-factors are the most difficult.

The Industry Advisory Council (IAC) SOA committee’s primary objective is to deliver current cultural, educational and technology metrics on the adoption and utilization of SOA (Service Oriented Architecture) in the Federal Government.  As such, the IAC SOA Committee has crafted a survey instrument to acquire metrics on the Federal Governments cultural, educational and adoption level of a SOA direction for their architecture.  If you have a mutual interest in this exciting technology growth area, please take the survey and provide us with your valuable comments.

The survey can be found as follows: www.soa-iac.org/soasurvey
